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Wednesday 17th May 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

 

Re: Year 1 Beach Visit  

 

On Monday 17th July children in Year 1 will be visiting Joss Bay to consolidate their learning 

around their Summer Geography topic of the seaside. Whilst there, the children will have 

time to enjoy the surroundings as well as paddle in the shallow water, investigate rock pools 

and also see the different surroundings. 

 

We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 9:00am and returning by 5:30pm.  As the 

journey is longer than usual, we would like to leave as close to 9am as possible. To 

accommodate this, we will be inviting Year 1 children up to their classrooms from 8:30am in 

order for the children to be ready on time. 

 

There will be a cost of £10 per child towards the cost of the coach and the trip. Please can 

you make this payment on Arbor and give consent for your child to attend. Please can you 

do this by Friday 23rd June. As a school we have heavily subsidised the cost of this and will 

be fundraising throughout the summer term.  

 

Children will need the following in a named bag: 

● Spare change of clothes 

● Bottle of water 

● Hat 

● Sun cream 

● Towel 

● Packed Lunch (if you are in receipt of free school dinners, please let the school 

office know if your child requires a free school packed lunch for this trip. 

  

Please could you ensure that your child arrives to school with sun cream already applied to 

their skin, and with spare sun cream as it will need replenishing.  

We have a few spare seats on the coach for additional adults wanting to come on the trip, 

so if you would like to accompany your child please let your class teacher know by Friday 

23rd June and we will try to accommodate this. Any additional parents wanting to attend 

the cost will be £10 per adult. 

 

 

Thank you very much. 

 

Best Wishes, 

Year 1 team 


